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For Immediate Release 

Council Notes 
February 7th, 2017 

 
1. Public Hearing. A public hearing was held for proposed Bylaw No. 2188 to redistrict a lot of land at 3rd 

Avenue and 45th Street from Direct Control to Retail Commercial. There were no submissions and Council 
passed second and third reading of the bylaw.  
 

2. Deputy Mayor. Councillor Strang has been appointed as Deputy Mayor effective from the first regular 
meeting in March to the first regular meeting in July.  

 
 
Next meetings - The next Committee of the Whole meeting will be held February 14th, 2017 at 10am. 
The next Council Meeting will be held February 21st, 2017 at 7:30pm. 
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